
 
 
 
 
 
Regarding the article in DT 2019-04-05 
 
 
The project we cancelled relates to a project in Stöten. The project was never started and is outside 
the bond structure. No down payment had been made by the end buyers. I have personally talked to 
all the buyers and regretted what happened. 
 
What has happened is to say the least, regrettable. Our family business suffered in 2018 due to a 
serious and tragic car accident, so we failed to go through with the project in Stöten. The 
consequences of what hit us was that we cancelled that project and we are of course very sad about 
having to do so. 
 
We are now fully focusing on the projects we have in the portfolio. We also intend to strengthen the 
organization and have an ongoing recruitment process for this. Something that ultimately feels 
important for us to emphasize is that no one has lost financially due to the cancelling of the project in 
Stöten, although some of course have been disappointed (we as well) that the project will not 
proceed. Just as the landowner says, there was a misunderstanding before access to the property that 
was partly accessed. 
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